From: Rurigdh McMeddes <Rurigdh.McMeddes@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Wed, 24 Mar 2021 at 18:05
Subject: RE: Braid Road Stakeholders Workshop

Dear all,

Following discussions at this Stakeholder Workshop meeting we have developed updated design
proposals for:

® Re-opening Braid Road to Southbound Traffic, and;

@ The southern section of the Greenbank to Meadows Quiet Route

Please find design proposals attached. These include updates based on feedback from the meeting,
such as the inclusion of footway widening at the junction of Cluny Drive and Midmar Drive, and
the inclusion of an extra diagonal filter on Hermitage Gardens.

Please can you let me know if you have any final comments by COP on Monday 29 March.

Following this the project will be presented for approval at the meeting of the Covid Incident

Management Team on Thursday 1 April. If approved delivery will commence during the w/c
March.

sth

Thanks a lot.

Cheers,

Rurigdh McMeddes
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